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Updates, information, and resources to assist U.S. Department of Justice grant applicants and award recipients. 
 

 
Important Update for DOJ Funding Recipients Impacted by the California Wildfires  
Consistent with 2 CFR Implementation Guidance, the Department of Justice (DOJ) is providing 
major disaster flexibilities for funding recipients affected by the recent California wildfires. You have 
been identified as being located within a designated disaster zone and having Office of Community 
Oriented Policing Services (COPS Office), Office of Justice Programs (OJP), and/or Office on 
Violence Against Women (OVW) awards.   
 
If you have not yet submitted your quarterly financial and regular performance reports (due 
January 30, 2025), DOJ will apply a 90-day extension in JustGrants to those deadlines. The new 
deadline will be April 30, 2025.  
 
If the impact of the California wildfires is also causing hardship affecting your ability to meet 
application deadlines, meet specific award deliverables or timelines, or close out awards, please 
reach out to your DOJ Grant Manager. Further flexibilities will be considered on a case-by-case 
basis.  

 
 

You received this email because you are a current or previous Department of Justice grant applicant or award recipient.  

GovDelivery is providing this service on behalf of the Department of Justice and may not use your subscription information for any 
other purposes. For more information, review the Department of Justice Privacy Policy and the GovDelivery Privacy Policy. 

 

https://www.cfo.gov/assets/files/2%20CFR%20Supplemental%20Information.pdf
https://www.justice.gov/doj/privacy-policy
https://granicus.com/privacy-policy/



